
 
 
 
 
 
MARCH 31, 2009 
  
CIRCULAR NO. 11/09 
 
TO MEMBERS OF THE ASSOCIATION 
 
Dear Member: 
 
PRE-EMPLOYMENT MEDICAL EXAMINATION (PEME) PROGRAM: CHANGES TO 
ARRANGEMENTS IN SINGAPORE 
 
Members are asked to note the following changes to the Club’s Pre-Employment Medical 
Examination (PEME) program.   
 
The following clinic has been newly approved by the Club in Singapore. 
 
Parkway Shenton Medical Group, #18-01 The Arcade, 11 Collyer Quay, Singapore.  Tel: +65 
6854 6666/14, 864-026. Fax: +65 6854 6667. Contact person: Ms. Yvonne Fong, Marketing 
Manager.  Email: yfong@parkway.sg.  Website: www.parkwayhealth.com. 
 
The following clinic will, with immediate effect, no longer be involved with the Club’s program in 
Singapore. 
 
National University Hospital’s International Patient Liaison Centre, 5 Lower Kent Ridge Road, 
Singapore.  
 
An updated list of all American Club PEME program approved clinics and medical forms can be 
found at the American Club website under Loss Prevention at www.american-club.com.  
 
For further information regarding the Club’s PEME program, please contact Dr. William Moore, 
Senior Vice President of Risk Control for the Shipowners Claims Bureau, Inc. at Tel: +1 212 847 
4542, Fax: +1 212 847 4596 or william.moore@american-club.com.  
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
Joseph E.M. Hughes, Chairman & CEO 
Shipowners Claims Bureau, Inc., Managers for 
        THE AMERICAN CLUB 
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